
April 
 2025

Resident Birthdays
Wayne Hayes  04/13

Wanda Schaffrick  04/14
Nancy Burba  04/18

Alma Logsdon  04/26

Save the Date
April 9th  1:45 pm 

Severns Valley Service with
Pastor Matt & Emory
April 22nd  3:30 pm

Texas Roadhouse
April 30th  1:30 pm
Making Derby Hats

Letter from the
Executive Director

201 Harmony Way, Elizabethtown, KY 42701

Employee Birthdays
Andre Mendez  04/02
Shelly Young  04/18

Tabitha Eaton  04/23
TyPrasia Furmon  04/28

Cindy Kennedy 04/29

Spring is finally officially here! We have had a busy first few
months of 2025 at RobinBrooke. We have had winter weather,
storms, technology transition, new partners with Curana Health
and Select Rehab, and new residents and staff to join our family.  

We have officially transitioned to medication administration on
our Open Arms/Memory Care Neighborhood and we are happy
to say that is going well. There has been no date set for the
transition to the Basic Health Model throughout the community. 

We also have some other changes. Cindy Kennedy is now leading
activities in the assisted living neighborhood and Deanna Garvin
is now leading activities on our Open Arms Neighborhood. With
the warmer weather please be on the lookout for more outings. 

Many of you may already know that on May 30, Deb Sellers will
be retiring from her position as Director of Resident Care and
Wellness. We will certainly miss Deb’s expertise, leadership and
friendship. A new Director of Resident Care and Wellness, Dana
Simpson, will start training with Deb in May and she certainly has
big shoes to fill. We are fortunate that Dana is currently working
in the same role for another senior living community which will
make for a smooth transition. 
                                                                           continued on page 2...
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Ambassador of the Quarter Nominations
Don't forget to stop by the Concierge desk and nominate a staff
member for Ambassador of the Quarter, who exemplifies the
Arcadia qualities and values of teamwork, accountability, integrity,
respect, and safety. If you need assistance please ask Crystal
Hamilton, Executive Director or one of the department managers.

Resident / Family Meet & Greet
Please join us on Thursday, April 10, 2025 at 6:00 pm in the Oaks & Roses Dining Room to
meet Krista Frye, COTA (Certified Occupational Therapy Assistant) with Select Rehab and
Angela Clater, APRN (Advanced Practice Registered Nurse) with Curana Health.

Krista with Select Rehab will be able to coordinate and provide outpatient physical,
occupational and speech therapy services to the residents at RobinBrooke.  Krista will be at
RobinBrooke primarily Monday thru Friday.

Angela with Curana Health will be able to provide care and treatment for residents at
RobinBrooke.  Angela will primarily be at RobinBrooke on Tuesdays & Thursdays.

Krista and Angela will present more detailed information on the services they are able to
provide and answer any questions you may have regarding the services they provide with
Select Rehab and Curana Health.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, April 10th at 6:00 pm.  

On a lighter note, there was a lot of fun in March with the NCAA tournament. I have enjoyed the
banter between UK, Louisville and Tennessee fans as well as fans of other teams. Of course I have
to mention the recent fame of one of our centenarians having a birthday in April. He and many of
our residents became facebook and news celebrities which created a lot of buzz and excitement
around the community with residents, families and staff. 

Thank you all for your patience through these transitions to increase the services we are able to
provide here at RobinBrooke. 

Crystal Hamilton
Executive Director
Office: (270) 982-3343
 Fax: (270) 982-3334



March Madness

Top Row:  Left to Right:  Residents and Staff Showing Team Spirit and Pride:  Don
Owens and Cindy Kennedy - Tennessee Fans; Several Kentucky Fans; Natasha
Mackey, Sherry Cox and Sandy Miller - Louisville Fans

Middle Row:  Left to Right:  Linda Pierce - WKU Fan; RobinBrooke Basketball Hoop
Contest: First place, Jackie Brooks (middle), second place, Wayne Hayes (left) and
third place, Wanda Trent (right); Vern Hatter - Ohio State Fan

Bottom Row:  Left to Right:  Wayne Hayes being interviewed by FOX 56 News
about his 104th Birthday Wish to meet Coach Pope and some present and/or
former UK players, Nancy Ray won the St. Patrick’s Day Cornhole Contest; Faye
Heck and her daughter, Nita Heck, celebrating Mardi Gras; Sherry and Kaylee with
Girl Scout Troop 655 brought in Girl Scout Cookies for us.



Crystal Hamilton
Executive Director                          
crystalh@robinbrooke.com

Marcia Thompson                           
Business Office Director
marciat@robinbrooke.com

Teresa New
Betty Wallace  
Concierge 
concierge@robinbrooke.com 

Natasha Mackey
Director of Culinary Services
kitchen@robinbrooke.com

Shelly Young
Dining Manager
dietary@robinbrooke.com

Cindy Kennedy
Director of Life Engagement 
ckennedy@robinbrooke.com

Mike DeRuiter
Director of Maintenance
miked@robinbrooke.com

Deb Sellers
Director of Resident Care &
Wellness
debs@robinbrooke.com

Deanna Garvin
Life Engagement Coordinator
Open Arms 
dthompson@robinbrooke.com

Lacy Hodskins
Move In Coordinator
lacyh@robinbrooke.com
   

News to UseYour Team

Hardin County Bookmobile 
The bookmobile will be at RobinBrooke in April
only on Tuesday, April 15th from 11:15 am-
12:00 pm. Please contact the Hardin County
Library at (270) 769-6337 to confirm date and
time as sometimes dates and times are  
subject to change.

Gratuity & Gifts
Just a reminder, RobinBrooke policy prohibits
individual employees from accepting any gifts
or cash. If you would like to show your
appreciation, just a smile and a simple thank
you will make our day. If you would like to do
something for all employees, contact Crystal
Hamilton, Executive Director.


